September 26, 2022

ACCJ Applauds Lifting of Entry Restrictions in Japan

The American Chamber of Commerce in Japan (ACCJ) applauds Prime Minister
Kishida’s announcement that Japan will reinstate its visa waiver policy for
short-term foreign travelers and eliminate limits on numbers of foreign
arrivals. Following on Japan’s recent decisions to eliminate most testing
requirements for vaccinated travelers, and once fully implemented as planned
on October 11, this latest announcement will fulfill the Prime Minister’s pledge
to bring Japan’s policies into alignment with other G7 countries. We are
confident these steps to reopen Japan to travelers will contribute importantly
to the recovery of Japan’s economy.
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